
February 12, 2024 
 
Members of the Senate Committee on Judiciary, 
 
Please approve SB 1567 to protect recreational immunity for municipally-owned improved and 
unimproved trails. 
 
I am a member of the Yachats Trails Committee, composed of dozens of community volunteers 
who regularly maintain and upgrade the many trails in Yachats. 
 
The extensive Yachats trails system is a great gift to residents and visitors to Yachats.  The 
Yachats trails are an essential ingredient of the character of Yachats in which the natural world 
is greatly valued.   
 
Please begin the process of addressing this recent, unreasonable financial and legal risk to 
cities and counties and the trials that are so meaningful to so many people. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Roscoe Caron 
  
Yachats, OR. 97498 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


